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Joint Finance Subcommittee Meeting   

Lowell City Council                                

Lowell School Committee 
    

 
 
From:  Dr. Salah Khelfaoui, Superintendent of Schools   
Date:  May 19, 2017   
Ref:  Joint Finance Subcommittee Meeting Notice  

 
The Lowell School Committee and the Municipal Finance Subcommittee had jointly 
requested that a meeting be held.  
 
 

Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2017  
Place: City Hall-Council Chambers  

Time: 5:30PM 
 

Agenda:   
 

 Discussing the FY18 Budget and the current review of Net School 
Spending and ongoing contract negotiations.  

 

 

 
xc: City Clerk 
 Dr. Salah Khelfaoui, Superintendent 

Robert Gignac, Chairperson 
Gary Frisch, Adm. Representative 
Jackie Doherty, Member 
Steven Gendron, Member 
Rodney Elliot, Municipal Chairperson 
James Leary, City Council  
James Milinazzo, City Council 
Brian Dorrington, LTC   
Mary Sheehan, Recorder 


